
Tuesday, March 5th 
 
Main Announcements - 
We will be hosting a student film festival. Any student grades K-12 are welcome to 
enter. Entries are due no later than april 20th.  
 
The high school football team will be hosting a liftathon, please contact a high school 
football player for more information.  
 
Students who have signed up for Drivers Ed need to see Mr. Russell. Anyone who will 
be 15 by April 14th and hasn't signed up needs to do so ASAP. Class will begin on April 
3rd 
 
All lockers need to have decorations and materials taken off by the end of the day 
TODAY. Custodians will be cleaning anything left on lockers off Tuesday evening. 
 
Hoosier high school girls can explore their talents in computer science this spring as 
the ​Girls Go CyberStart ​competition returns to Indiana for the second year. 
This is for grades 9-12. For more information please talk to Mrs. Rowland 
 
Mr. Russell will be selling coke products during lunch for $1 through the end of next 
week.   
 
The deadline to order a middle school yearbook is Friday, March 8th. Please order your 
2019 Middle School Yearbook by sending a check or cash ($18.00) to the attention of 
the Hawkeye/Mrs. Stemle. Checks should be made payable to SVHS. If you prefer to 
order online and pay by credit card you may do so by going to 
www.jostensyearbooks.com 
 
Sophomores need to pay class dues to Emily Weisensteiner!  
 
Lunch -  
Today - Cheeseburger on Bun and fries. 
Tomorrow - Taco Salad, Salsa, Lettuce, and Refried Beans   
 
 


